
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ryan Ovenell, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: School Resource Officer Contract

DATE: October 4, 2022

TYPE: Action Required

The School Resource Officer Contract (SRO) required additional review by Snohomish
County. This current version contains all appropriate signatures for Snohomish County
officials.

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached
School Resource Officer contract.
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